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UPCOMING DUII & SPEED ENFORCEMENT

Officers with our Traffic Safety Unit will be joining others throughout Oregon for a
special enforcement during the holiday season.

From December 15" — January 2", officers will be conducting a high-visibility
enforcement for drivers in Tigard who are under the influence or those who are
speeding. Both DUIl and speed infractions represent dangers on the road that are
entirely preventable.

Plan for a Safe Celebration
Always remember to plan ahead when you will be celebrating with alcohol or drugs.
e |If you wait until you've been drinking to make a smart decision, you
might not. Before you have one drink, designate a sober driver who
won't be drinking.
e You have options: designate a sober driver, call a taxi, or use a
rideshare service. Getting home safely is always worth it.
e |fit's your turn to be the designated driver, take your job seriously
and don't drink.
e |If you see a drunk driver on the road, call 9-1-1.
e Do you have a friend who is about to drink and drive? Take the keys
away and let a sober driver get your friend home safely.

These enforcements are made possible thanks to federally-funded overtime hours
from the National Highway Traffic Safety Administration, administered by the
Oregon Department of Transportation and Oregon Impact.
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